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Roxanne Maher

From: Rebecca Watrous <rgouvin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 3:39 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Ledyard Tax Increase

Good afternoon,  
 
It is my understanding that there’s a proposed mill rate hike for Ledyard. I am VERY much against this rate 
increase. Our taxes are high enough already, and we should be working at lowering them, not raising 
them.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Rebecca Watrous, Ledyard, CT.  


